14 December 2006

f Civi ice an jatrativ
Circular Letter No, 54 of 2006
E/439/206/01

From: Supervising Officer, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To:  Supervising Officers ifc Ministries/Departments

Release fo attend a one-day workshop

The Union of Public Persormel Officers (UPPQ) is organizing a one-day
workshop on the thﬂme“mechaumgeshdngolﬁuersofmeme‘nﬂCadremﬂw

comtext of the reforms in the Public Service™ on Tuesday 19 December 2006 at Gold
Crest Hotel, Quatre Bornes from 09 15 hours to 15 30 hours,

z It would be appreciated if, ‘subject to the exigencies of the service' officer(s) of
the Personnel Cadre mentioned in the annex who isfare posted to your Ministry/
Department could, on request, be released to attend the waorkshop,

R. Mudhoo
Supervising Officer

Copy to:
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

Sullkn rulaniolenis
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